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From: Park Board GM's Office
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2021 4:30 PM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: Amon, Katy; Shearer, Doug; PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications
Subject: Jericho Lands Policy Statement: Phase 3 Public Engagement Update

Dear Commissioners, 

The purpose of this email is to let you know that Phase 3 of engagement for the City-led Jericho 
Lands Policy Statement is currently underway.  Details for all engagement activities are available on 
the Shape Your City project page:  

 Phase 3 online kick off event occurred on October 18, 2021
 A Shape Your City survey - open until November 14, 2021
 “Pop up” remote office hours in the neighbourhood - until November 10, 2021

The landowners’ design team, working in consultation with City and Park Board staff, have created 
two conceptual site options. These site options are an illustration of how ʔәy ̓almәxʷ / Iy ̓álmexw / the 
Jericho Lands could look in the future. Feedback received in this round of engagement will be used 
with other inputs in the creation of a preferred concept. Following additional public engagement, this 
preferred site concept will form part of the Jericho Lands policy statement upon which Council is 
anticipated to make a decision in 2022.  

Additional project information, including details on Park Board staff involvement in the Policy 
Statement and staff’s intentions for a future park master planning process at Jericho, Locarno, and 
Spanish Banks Beach Parks with the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations, is available 
in the Board briefing memo issued on June 23, 2021. 

Regards, 

Donnie 

Donnie Rosa | General Manager  
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448 
pronouns: she/they 

I live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷmәθkʷәy̓әm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and sәlilwәtaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) 
peoples. 


